
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                           

Seva School, PIRI Building, Eden Road, Walsgrave Triangle, Coventry, CV2 2TB. Tel: 02477 987 619 

                    SERVICE                                EXCELLENCE                                VIRTUES                                      ASPIRATION 

   Wednesday 12th March 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
I am writing to confirm the times for the Year 9 Options Evening as there was an error on the last 
letter, I do sincerely apologise for this and any inconvenience caused. See below corrected times 
along with all other details of the evening.  
 
We would like to invite you to attend Year 9 Options Evening on Thursday 20th March. Prior to this 

evening we will be giving all Year 9 students an Options Booklet. Students will be asked to take this 

home and go through it in detail with you. This booklet will provide essential information about each 

of the courses that your child can choose to study at the start of Year 10.  

When your child has decided on their subject choices, you will need to complete an online form that 

will be emailed out after the options evening finishes. This should be completed by no later than 

Sunday 6th April. Please note that we cannot guarantee students will get all of their top preferences, 

however, we will endeavour to try our best to achieve this.  

The event on Thursday 20th March will start at 17:30 and finish at 18:30. This will be an invaluable 

opportunity for you to ask questions about the year 9 options process. During the evening, we will 

be delivering a presentation on the Year 9 options process and how choosing the right GCSEs can 

impact futures. Teachers, leading on subjects taught at GCSE, will also be available to offer further 

detailed advice and information. There will be two slots available to book onto the presentation. 

These will be 17:30 and another one on the same topic at 18:00 .  Whilst the presentations are 

taking place in room PG08, teachers will be available in the Sports Hall for you to talk to. Please 

could you confirm which presentation you would like to attend by emailing 

schooloffice@seva.coventry.sch.uk. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. If you have any further queries, please do not 

hesitate to contact me on t.singh@seva.coventry.sch.uk.  

Yours sincerely, 

T.Singh 

 

Mr T Singh 

Vice Principal – Progress and Achievement  
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